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June 10, 2011
Rich Foundation 
[address]
Dear Rich Foundation Grant Reviewers:

The Joyful County Happy People Coalition fully supports the Community Services and Support Collaborative’s grant application to the Rich Foundation to support the Natural Leaders project.

The Joyful County is dedicated to partnering with schools to help children be successful in school and support families.  Our community has an increasing number of families that are ELL, immigrants, and refugees.  Our local data and resource assessment show that growing numbers of families struggle with basic needs and face other family problems.   After school and other youth and academic support resources have dwindled.  Community resources are hard for families to obtain on their own.  The Rich Foundation Grant (RFG) is a critical support that helps strengthen our families.

The Joyful County Happy People Coalition is committed to being a member of the Community Services and Support Collaborative and implementing the following RTL activities:

Natural Leaders

· Supporting the Natural Leader project with the Resource Guide and Translation Bank efforts
Mobilizing Community Resources

· Having the Happy Town School District use the Happy People Coalition’s Strategic Prevention Framework effort and their Community Resource Team to improve service integration and improve the services families needs

We believe the RFG activities meet the growing needs of the families in our communities, follow best practice research, and lead to higher academic performance.  We urge you to support the Community Services and Support Collaborative’s grant application.

Yours truly,

Sally Mae Jones

Executive Director
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